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Lampasas County – Yesterday evening, Dr. Georgia Hay, Lampasas County Local Health 

Authority received confirmation from the Region 7 Texas Department of State Health Services 

that Lampasas County has a confirmed case of COVID19.  The individual is a female in her 

40’s.  She is not hospitalized and is currently in self-quarantine at her residence. 

 

County residence should continue to practice the recommendations from the CDC and follow the 

orders issued by the Governor and local authorities.  Lampasas County residents are doing a 

great job limiting the spread of the virus.  Please continue to remain at your residence and limit 

travel to only essential needs.   

 

Randall J. Hoyer, Lampasas County Judge 


